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HOLY TUESDAY COMMEMORATION

On the evening of Tuesday, April 19th, 2011 the commemoration of Holy
Tuesday took place in Prelacy Churches. H.E. Archbishop Moushegh



Mardirossian, Prelate, conducted services at St. Mary's Church in Glendale and
delivered the sermon on the Parable of the Ten Maidens.

The Prelate went over the parable, reminding the faithful how the five
wise maidens had the foresight to take spare oil with them and were therefore
ready to greet the bridegroom even when he was delayed, while the five foolish
maidens did not think ahead to take extra oil and were thus unable to greet the
bridegroom.

The Prelate noted that the bridegroom represents our Lord Jesus Christ
and His Second Coming, and just as the maidens did not know the exact time
of the bridegroom'’s arrival, we too do not know the time of His Second Coming.
Therefore, like the wise maidens, we must be prepared and ready at all times.

Ten young girls participated in the service representing the ten maidens.
At the conclusion of the service the Prelate blessed them and urged them and
all the faithful in attendance to follow in the example of the five wise maidens.



